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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:36 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-016

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 1:38 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-016 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
This increase is unacceptable. People are being affected by the fast cost of living and energy is essential 
to people's lives. Maybe you should look at monopoly companies that keep increasing their profits and 
please their shareholders. Natural resources should be shared by everyone and not only to the rich. 
people 

Name: Pedro Martins 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


